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Pride Mates
Chandra Walker has a secret hidden in her genes—she's a rare female
werewolf. Now that her all-male pack has located her, it's her destiny
to sample each man's pleasures and choose a mate from among them—a
mate who will become pack leader. Soon the strongest alphas are
competing to bring Chandra the most ecstasy, but only one man will
claim her. Find out who in Animal Attraction
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Echoes of Fire
"Hot shape-shifters and even hotter passion." --New York Times
bestselling author Gena Showalter Livy Kowalski has no time for
idiots. When you shapeshift into a honey badger, getting through
life's irritants is a finely honed skill. Until she gets stuck housing
her nutso cousin and dealing with her dad's untimely and unexplained
demise. That's where Vic Barinov comes in--or his house does. Vic
can't step outside without coming back to find Livy devouring his
honey stash and getting the TV remote sticky. It gets his animal
instincts all riled up. But he'll have to woo her at high speed: all
hell is breaking loose, and Livy is leading the charge. . .

Spiral of Need
Liam James, boy next door and total douchebag, is my brother’s best
friend. I can’t stand him. Well, that’s not strictly true, at night I
see a side of him that no one else does. Every night Liam becomes my
safe haven, my protector, the one to chase the demons of my abusive
childhood away and hold all the broken pieces of me together. He’s
cocky, he’s arrogant, and he’s also some sort of playboy in training.
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With his ‘hit it and quit it’ mentality, he’s the last person you’d
want to fall in love with. I only wish someone had told my heart that…
The international bestselling novel, and finalist of the Goodreads
choice awards YA fiction 2012.

Force of Temptation
For those who need more Harper and Knox . . . there's Blaze! Defeat
the enemy. Win the boy. Live happily ever after. But life "ever after"
isn't as easy as it used to be. Harper's gone from being a member of a
small demon lair to co-Prime of one of the most powerful lairs in the
US with a mate who, though hot as hell, is just a mite overprotective
- I mean, you get kidnapped by dark practitioners just once . . . Then
one of Knox's demons goes rogue, and in his madness decides Knox
Thorne must die. Harper's worried. Knox isn't - at least until he
discovers his mate's willingness to get between him and danger. Now,
Knox has a new priority: Keep Harper safe . . . no matter what it
takes. But Harper begins to suspect there's more danger than one rogue
demon. It seems the combined strength of Harper and Knox has upset the
balance of power in the demon world and there are those who are
determined to right that wrong. Because when you move up the food
chain, sometimes the other predators just want to take a bigger bite.
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Praise for Suzanne Wright: "Unique, original and very entertaining."
Ramblings from this Chick "It's been two minutes since my last fix and
I need Suzanne Wright to give me more" Edgy Reviews

Shards of Frost
When half-wolf shifter Frankie Newman receives an e-mail from a family
member she didn't know existed, a secret is revealed: as a child,
Frankie witnessed her father killing her motherand then himself.
Frankie was torn from her pack by her mother's human relatives, and
the trauma was erased from her memory. Realizing that she's been lied
to her entire life, she's never felt more alone. Until she catches the
scent of an old friend--warmly familiar and intoxicating. Trick Hardy,
enforcer of the Phoenix Pack, can sense the rush of mutual attraction
when he sees Frankie again. He knows immediately that she's his true
mate. But he also knows that, given her fragile state, he needs to
tread with care--no matter how fierce his surging desires. As aroused
as Frankie is by Trick's darkly dominant air and simmering desire, her
priority right now is her past--not her future, no matter how
tempting. But as more secrets emerge and Frankie's life is threatened,
Trick must do everything he can to keep her close and safe. After all,
it's their destiny.
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GONE W/THE WOLF
When Zach and his motorcycle club ride into Sara's small Texas town,
she finds herself longing for more than her simple life.

Wicked Cravings
Cat shifter Bree Dwyer doesn't fear much. Ironically, what she fears
most is the person who was put on the Earth just for her. Your true
mate wasn't supposed to be cruel and twisted; wasn't supposed to be
someone who'd never love or want to claim you. The rumors that her
true mate is dead bring her only relief. Bree's intent on moving
forward with her life and building a future with someone else. Sadly,
the male she wants most is one she can never have--a hot-as-sin
wolverine shifter who happens to be her boss and the cousin of her
predestined mate.Aleksandr "Alex" Devereaux detests being bullshitted,
but he's been lying to himself for years--pretending he thinks of Bree
as extended family; that he doesn't want her so bad he aches with it;
that he can't feel himself weakening against her pull. The night they
spend together changes everything. He's done fighting himself on what
he wants. Someone isn't happy about that. Possibly the same 'someone'
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who's playing mind games with Bree, trying to scare her. They're
succeeding, because too many leads point to the possibility that the
culprit could be the one person that she's determined to believe is
dead.

Savage Urges
Harley Vincent is resigned to life in the human world. Sure, being a
margay shifter is half her nature, but life among humans gives her the
freedom to roam and do as she pleases. That is, until anti-shifter
extremists target her, putting her life in immediate danger. When an
old acquaintance and onetime fling, Jesse Dalton, shows up to offer
the protection of his pack, Harley hesitates. She may have feelings
for Jesse that go beyond their one-night stand, but life among
shifters means giving over her independence to the needs of pack. Plus
Mercury Pack has its own threat to face: a rich half-shifter is
determined to claim their territory at any cost. Jesse, who lost his
true mate as a child, has wanted Harley since their night together,
and he s not letting her go again. They may not be destined for each
other, but he knows she belongs to him and with his pack. Even if he
can convince her to join him now, can he convince her to stay?"
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Suddenly Royal
A match made in hell? Devon and Tanner fight like well, cats and dogs.
Which makes sense since hellcats and hellhounds aren't exactly a match
made in heaven. Unfortunately, their demons' antipathy towards each
other is matched only by the red-hot sexual tension between Tanner and
Devon. It's driving them - and their long-suffering friends Harper and
Knox - mad. When Devon is nearly kidnapped, Tanner's protective
instincts kick into overdrive - he's sticking by her side, day and
night. But staying so close means their hunger can no longer be denied
. . . They know their demons won't accept the match, but after one redhot night they'll fight to stay together as long as they can, even
though shadows are gathering around them. Devon's would-be kidnapper
is still on the loose, a serial killer carrying rage from a twisted
past threatens the lair and, most of all, Tanner and Devon are losing
themselves to the heat between them. When this relationship goes up in
flames, it could be a blaze that neither of them can walk away from .
. . What readers are saying about Suzanne: 'It's been two minutes
since my last fix and I need Suzanne Wright to give me more' Edgy
Reviews 'No words to describe how much I ADORE this extraordinary and
magical read!!!' Gi's Spot Reviews on Burn 'Sarcastic banter, a sexy
alpha demon and his smart-mouthed heroine, an intense, highly
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passionate romance . . . I devoured this book from start to finish!'
The Escapist Book Blog on Burn 'Unique, original and very
entertaining' Ramblings from this Chick If you love Shadows, make sure
you check out the rest of THE DARK IN YOU series - find out how the
sizzling story began . . . BURN BLAZE ASHES EMBERS

Lure of Oblivion
Gemma Lane built an empire. Not a small feat, considering her home as
a teenager was a makeshift tent in a California junkyard. She’s
dedicated her life to turning pennies into millions. She has power,
fortune and prestige. And she’s leaving it all behind. Gemma is headed
across the country in her best friend’s Cadillac when a detour in
Montana reunites her with old acquaintances and a man who hasn’t
changed. Easton Greer challenges her every word and tests her every
limit because he doesn’t believe she’s really abandoned her riches.
She ignores his snide remarks and muttered censure—until the day she’s
ready to return to the wild highway, and Easton taunts her to stay.
She’ll prove to him she’s not just running back to her wealthy life,
that she’s more than her money. She’ll unlock her guarded heart and
hope that this time around, he’ll treasure the key.
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Blaze
For twenty years, Kendrick, a white tiger Shifter, has been the
Guardian of Un-Collared Shifters who spend their lives living in
secret - and in fear of being shunted into Shiftertowns. When
Kendrick's group is discovered and forced to flee, Kendrick is more
desperate than ever to protect them. His only salvation comes in the
form of a beautiful - and unexpected - stranger. Lonely waitress
Addison Price is more than willing to help the crushingly sensual
white tiger and his cubs in a passionate bid for freedom.

Carnal Secrets
Sam Parker is a vampire with a gift so strong and substantial that she
is invited to partake in a test for a place in the Grand High Master
Vampire's private army. She finds that not only has the army never
included a woman, but it has never included a Sventé vampire; a breed
that is regarded by the super strong Pagori breed and the hypnotically
beautiful Keja breed to be too tame and human-like. Most refuse to
take her seriously, especially a Pagori commander named Jared who she
craves in spite of herself. The Grand High Master, however, sees her
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potential and offers her the position of Jared's co-commander to help
train the newest squad in time for the impending attack on his home.
Sam has to demonstrate to Jared and the squad of chauvinists why it is
incredibly foolish to underestimate a wilful, temperamental,
borderline-homicidal Sventé female. Warning: This novel contains an
iron-willed female vampire with an energy whip, a sexist male vampire
who is determined to have her, explicit vampy sex, and a romance story
with real bite.

Burn
An exciting new paranormal historical romance series set in postCivil War America. When the War Between the States came to its end,
the battle inside Isaiah Jones raged on. Neither fully human nor fully
wolf, he found his peace-and the passion his inner wolf craved-with
Adelaide Cameron. Though their union was forbidden by the werewolf
soldiers, Isaiah satisfied his urges by guarding her from afar. But
when Adelaide is abducted, Isaiah must not only expose his dark
nature, but invite her into the shadows with him.

Wild Hunger
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Thousands is book 4 in the USA Today Bestselling Romance, DOLLAR
SERIES “Love had been stolen from me for reasons entirely my fault.
But then a miracle happened, and Pim gave me something I thought was
lost forever. She gave me a love I’d earned. Love that ruined me. Love
that made me hopelessly hers…” Once upon a time, I didn’t think I’d
ever be normal. Now, I’m talking and trusting, and it’s all thanks to
Elder. He gave me my life back, and I gave him my heart, but love
stories like ours are never simple. I did something to protect him. He
did something to survive me. We screwed up. And now, it’s no longer
just about us. It’s about safety, sanctuary, and sin.

Untamed Delights
KANDY I was left broken, my heart beating a little bit harder in order
to survive. I'd tried picking up the pieces, but when it came to Cane,
it was hard to let go. The way we touched was special and we promised
to never forget one another. I had him right in the palm of my
hand--thought everything was perfect--but in the blink of an eye, he
was gone, leaving me with no choice but to pretend that what we had
never existed. CANE She was off-limits to me, but I pushed the
boundaries anyway. Now, I was stuck between a rock and a hard place,
my career slowly but surely slipping out of my grasp, and ghosts from
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my past returning to make things much more complicated. My love life
had never meant so much to me until I met Kandy. After being knocked
down and left stranded, any sane man would have stayed far away, but I
wasn't sane--not by a long shot. I knew reality was harsh, and the
universe had all the odds stacked against us. Despite it all, nothing
was going stop me from making her mine again. And if someone tried,
they were going to have to go over my dead body first.

Tennis Past 50
Jaxxon Carter, barmaid, would like nothing more than to better her
current situation. A one-bedroomed flat, a sleazy landlord, drugaddicted neighbors - not exactly a childhood dream. When a chance
encounter leads to a modelling job, she is catapulted to the peak of
success. She also finds herself the focus of lethally sensual Connor
McKenzie, who she hasn't seen since he left their foster home and went
on to become a Formula One driver. But she has no intention of giving
in to the mindless need between them. He hurt her once, and she won't
allow it to happen a second time. Confident, determined,
compellingConnor McKenzie isn't a man who deprives himself of what he
wants. There was only one thing he ever resisted, and it was the one
thing he wanted most: the unknowingly enticing Jaxxon. When he sees
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her on the cover of a magazine, it reawakens every urge he
tries to keep him out of her life, but Connor can't let it
resisted her ten years ago for a good reason. But now that
no longer there, and he's resolute that nothing - not even
will stop him from having her.

buried. She
go. He
reason is
Jaxxon -

Thousands
HAWKEYE TWO: BEND ME OVER Protecting sexy and uptight professor Aimee
takes an interesting turn when Trace Romero discovers she has a secret
passion for BDSM. Aimee's not ready to trust a tall, dark, gorgeous
stranger with her body "or" her life. She would send him on his way,
if her sister weren't so concerned about the break in at her house,
and if she hadn't threatened protective custody. But protective
custody might have been slightly less overwhelming than Trace
demanding her complete capitulation, mind and body, and more -- her
total trust. But that trust may be the only thing standing between her
and a madman determined to kill her. HAWKEYE THREE: MAKE ME Competent
and in control, Ms. Inamorata, Hawkeye's righthand woman, has the
perfect relationship with hunky fellow operative Wesley Lowell.
Several times a week, she shows up at his house, has fabulous sex,
meaningless conversation, and then returns home and to her regular
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life. Hawkeye operative Wesley Lowell wants sexy, mysterious Ms.
Inamorata in his life and his bed. Fed up with Inamorata's "here for
the sex and gone in the morning" terms, he bends her over the bed, and
takes her the way he wants to: hard, fast, dominating. Against her own
wishes, Inamorata responds to his more heated sexual demands. For the
first time since they've been together, he makes her beg for an
orgasm, and beg she does. This oh-so-sexy man turns her life upside
down, until she realizes she needs him not only as a demanding lover,
but needs him by her side to solve a case that causes past and present
to collide. "Publisher's Note: This book contains explicit sexual
content, graphic language, and situations that some readers may find
objectionable: BDSM theme and elements."

The Boy Who Sneaks in My Bedroom Window
Hour of the Lion: The Wild Hunt Legacy: Book 1

Bared to You
Tennis is indeed a true lifetime sport--just ask any tennis player
over 50! However, as you get older you may need to adjust your stroke
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technique and strategy to stay on top of your game. Tennis Past 50 is
the only book to address mature players' specific needs with proven
strategies that adjust stroke technique, positioning, injuries, and
equipment. Tennis Past 50 shows you how to -modify your stroke to gain
more power without sacrificing control; -play smarter with adjustments
to position on the court and style of play; -improve your doubles and
mixed doubles game; -choose the right equipment for your style of
play, ability, and fitness level; -eat right for better performance on
the court; and -avoid injury and improve your conditioning for better
performance.Tennis Past 50 shares the winning insights and tips that
the authors have learned from decades of coaching and playing. Tony
Trabert was ranked No. 1 in the world in the 1950s and is a popular TV
commentator, and Ron Witchey is a well-known biomechanist with a
specialization in aging and tennis. Trabert and Witchey teach how to
play smarter, so you can be successful without trying to run down
every ball, learn how to use spin and adapt traditional shots to your
advantage, and handle different playing styles of your opponents.
Tennis Past 50 will provide winning instruction that will have you
playing better than ever. This book will improve the game of any
mature player--male or female, competitive or recreational.

Empress in Lingerie
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When raven shifter Riley Porter was given sanctuary by the Phoenix
Pack, she let them believe she had left her flock. Reluctant to
divulge the secrets of her past, she was still embraced as family.
Only Tao Lukas, the protective and passionate Head Enforcer of the
pack, was resistant to the enigmatic shifter. Until Riley started to
arouse in him something other than suspicion. Tao doesn’t trust lone
shifters, especially ones so guarded—and tempting. But the sexual
tension between them is making them both come undone, and vulnerable
to more than desire. All Tao wants is for Riley to stay with him and
to trust him with the truth of her past. As Riley’s mysteries come to
light, so does a danger that threatens not only her life but the
safety of the entire pack. For Tao, keeping Riley safe means keeping
her close—forever—as his mate.

Here Be Sexist Vampires
Seduced in the Dark
Samantha Rousseau is used to getting her hands dirty. Working on a
master's degree in wildlife biology while helping take care of her
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sick father, she has no time for celebrity gossip, designer clothes,
or lazy vacations. So when a duchess from the small country of Lilaria
invites her to dinner, Samantha assumes it's to discuss a donation for
the program. The truth will change the course of her life in ways she
never dreamed . . . As crown prince of Lilaria, Alex D'Lynsal has had
his share of scandalous headlines, but the latest pictures in the
press have sent him packing to America and forced him to swear off
women. That is, until he meets Samantha Rousseau. She's stubborn,
feisty, and incredibly sexy. Not to mention heiress to an estate in
his country, which makes her everyone's front-page news. While Sam
tries to navigate her new world of politics and wealth, she will also
have to dodge her growing feelings for Alex. Giving in to them means
more than just falling in love; it would mean accepting the weight of
an entire country on her shoulders.

When He's Dark
I'm Vanessa Barsetti, the daughter of the infamous Crow Barsetti. My
father taught me how to fight. If a man lays a hand on me, I'll put
him in his grave. As a Barsetti, I'm proud, stubborn, and don't take
nonsense from anybody. I walk home from a bar and take the wrong path.
And witness a brutal crime. The murderer won't let me go. He's
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handsome, lethal, and terrifying. With tattoos on his forearms and a
presence full of threat, he's a shade of evil I've never encountered.
And then he tells me the most terrifying thing of all. His name is
Bones.

Pack Challenge
DISCOVER THE FIRST BOOK IN THE DARKLY SENSUAL CROSSFIRE SERIES THAT
HAS CAPTURED MILLIONS OF HEARTS AROUND THE WORLD - PERFECT FOR FANS OF
FIFTY SHADES OF GREY Overcoming her past made Eva strong. She's in
control and she knows what she wants. When a seductive, powerful man
enters her life, she won't back down easily . . . Gideon Cross came
into my life like lightning in the darkness - beautiful and brilliant,
jagged and white hot. I was drawn to him as I'd never been to anything
or anyone in my life. I craved his touch like a drug, even knowing it
would weaken me. I was flawed and damaged, and he opened those cracks
in me so easily . . . Gideon knew. He had demons of his own. And we
would become the mirrors that reflected each other's most private
wounds . . . and desires. The bonds of his love transformed me, even
as I prayed that the torment of our pasts didn't tear us apart . . .
Intensely romantic, darkly sensual and completely addictive, Bared to
You will take you to the very limits of obsession - and beyond.
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Wild Highway
Are you ready for Kane Bellan’s story? I have a problem. Potential
problem? I’m not really sure. Here’s the deal. There’s this girl—isn’t
that how it always starts?—and her name is Mollie. I like her. I mean
really like her. I hope that doesn’t make me seem less manly than my
professional hockey player persona implies. But here’s the issue—she’s
my best friend. The one person I can count on for everything, who’s
been there with me for all the moments, big and small. When Mollie
shows up at my door, travel weary and scared following an incident
with an ex, my instinct to protect her goes into overdrive. It’s then
that I know she’s more than just my best friend and the skates are
swept out from under me when I find out she feels the same way. Our
transition from friends to lovers to potentially something more is
seamless, the Arizona Vengeance is back on the ice looking for a
repeat championship, and my life has never been better. Just when I
think I’ve got it all figured out, the realities of us both having
careers which keep us on the road put our blossoming relationship on
ice. It feels like the game just went into overtime and I’m on the
verge of either the biggest win or most disappointing loss of my life.
And losing is never an option.
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Animal Attraction
She's a lone wolf with a cause. As a volunteer at a shelter for lone
shifters--the same one that rescued her--Makenna Wray has dedicated
her life to finding homes for its residents. And when she discovers
that a teen in her care is related to Ryan Conner, the broody,
handsome-as-sin enforcer of the Phoenix Pack, she's eager to help
connect the two. She just wasn't prepared to feel a connection of her
own. Lone wolves are loners for a reason--and most of them bad. Or so
Ryan assumes until he meets the mysterious Makenna. Quirky and
sensual, she seems to enjoy riling him, especially when she refuses to
discuss her past. Although there is no mating bond, he's sure she's
the one. All he has to do is be patient and wait. But when another
pack's sinister Alpha comes sniffing around, threatening Makenna and
her shelter, this enforcer is ready to let his wolf off the leash.

White Tiger
It happens whenever wolf shifter Roni Axton is near Marcus Fuller: a
crackle of sexual awareness that's intoxicating…and deeply annoying.
Marcus is a pack enforcer who oozes power, but Roni is lethal in her
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own right—nothing like the flirty females who flock around him. Even
still, his possessive gaze makes one thing clear. Marcus has singled
her out for seduction, and he wants to make her sit up and beg. No
matter how aloof and unfazed Roni acts, Marcus can tell she wants him.
When a brutal attack by a jackal pack forces them to work together,
it's the perfect opportunity for Marcus to chip away at her
defenses—until he falls into his own trap, completely unprepared for
the intensity of their connection. Roni is the only one who's ever
seen past his shifter charm and discovered the man hiding beneath it.
And for Marcus, claiming Roni once will mean needing her forever.

Fierce Obsessions
When the king orders him to marry an Englishwoman, Talorc, the laird
of the Sinclair clan and leader of his werewolf pack, quickly falls in
love with his bride, but their happiness is threatened when she
discovers his true nature.

Reaper's Justice
Gwen Miller may be a human, but she has no problem taking a stand
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against her own kind. She's going to testify against the teenage boy
she saw viciously assault a lone shifter female--and no amount of
pressure from the boy's wealthy family will make her back down. But
when the harassment turns violent, help comes in the form of a lean,
toned wolf with winter-gray eyes. As a guest at Gwen's inn, shifter
enforcer Zander Devlin can't help but notice that the fierce and leggy
brunette is in serious trouble. Since she's putting herself at risk
for one of his kind, keeping her safe is the least he can do. That's
not the only reason Zander wants her close. He desires her, even as
the wolf inside him backs away from her. But his feral instincts are
hard to keep down, and as they take shape, they're harder for Gwen to
resist. Then again, embracing them could be the only thing that could
save her life.

Moon Craving
Return to the sensual and feral stirrings of the Phoenix Pack as a
woman who's already bound to one man is tempted by a wolf who's bound
only to his nightly desires. Cat shifter Mila Devereaux can't help but
see it as a betrayal. That her one true mate imprinted himself on
another female was hard enough to accept. Struggling to be at peace
with her loveless fate, she doesn't fight the suggestion of entering
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an arranged mating. Then she meets Dominic, a pack enforcer with a
notorious reputation. It's in his very scent. This irresistible
playboy--and delicious badass wolf--is making Mila's fantasies come
alive again. Alarming, compelling, and heady with sensual energy,
Dominic is an expert at making women shed their inhibitions. Now
everything about him--his killer smile, his perfectly sculpted body,
and his smooth-as-honey voice--is drawing in a captivating new catch.
But for the first time in his life, Dominic is feeling more than a
fling. He finds himself tantalized by a female who makes him think of
forever. He wants all of Mila and won't be satisfied until he has it.
As the passion grows wild, so does the risk. They're falling in love
in the shadows and secrets of their pasts. And it's threatening to
destroy everything Mila and Dominic are fighting for. And are destined
for.

Bite Me
For years, wolf shifter Jaime Farrow has harbored a not-so-secret
crush on gorgeous Dante Garcea. But the time has come for Jaime to
face facts: despite her best efforts, Dante just isn't interested. And
that's probably for the best. The last thing Jaime needs is for
anyone--particularly Dante--to find out about her little
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"problem"--the one that haunts her past and threatens to destroy her
and everyone she loves As the pack Beta, workaholic Dante Garcea is
responsible for the protection and safety of his entire pack and
doesn't have time for distractions--especially the kind promised by
Jaime Farrow. It's all he can do to keep her at arm's length and his
own desire at bay. Yet when her flirtations abruptly end, Dante
becomes suspicious. If a wolf is hiding something that could endanger
the others, it's his business to know about it. And she is hiding
something, something big, and unless he can convince her to trust him,
their entire pack could be in danger. But after years of keeping
her--and his desire--at arm's length, he is forced to confront the
danger she poses to their packand the passion smoldering between them.
He knows hot-headed Jaime will resist himbut Dante never takes no for
an answer.--

Hour of the Lion
When had life stopped being so simple? Probably around the time that
Casey Frost first agreed to pay off her drug addict brother's debt to
save him from a brutal beating. It soon became a "thing." When the
dealer--who's also an Alpha shifter--demands she do something that
goes against her very being, Casey decides enough is enough. It's
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while she's confronting the Alpha that he appears--Eli Axton, a
ruthless wolf shifter with a dark reputation. When their eyes lock and
the mating urge violently kicks in, she knows her world is about to
change. The last unmated male in his pack, Eli feels weary and alone.
Seeing his friends so happy makes the Head Enforcer acutely feel the
absence of his true mate. He wouldn't have expected to find her in the
parking lot of a shifter fight club, or for her to be such an unusual
breed of shifter. Certain that the female enforcer belongs to him, he
doesn't hesitate to claim her. Not everyone is happy to see Casey
mated, though. Soon danger is coming at them from different angles,
threatening the life they're trying to build. Their enemy needs to be
eradicated fast. But how did you destroy an enemy when you weren't
sure who they were?

Bend Me Over
CEO and alpha werewolf Drake Wilder has given up the search for his
one true love. When he discovers that she's a secretary in his
company, Drake's primal instincts kick into overdrive. What he
wouldn't give to have her fingers rake over his body instead of the
keyboard Free-spirited bartender Emelia Hudson wants nothing more than
to make her Seattle-based bar succeed. But when profits decline, she
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slips into a dress suit and secures a nine-to-five. After learning
that her bar has become property of Wilder Financial, Emelia is
determined to get some answers. Two can play the ruthless business
game. If only her attraction to the boss wasn't so intense When
Drake's twin brother senses that Drake has found his match--and now
inherits their father's billion dollar estate--he hatches a plan to
take Emelia out. Drake vows to protect her at all costs, but he might
have to pay with his own life.

Dark Instincts
The anticipated sequel to the New York Times Bestseller Captive in the
Dark by CJ Roberts: Seduced in the Dark What is the price of
redemption? Rescued from sexual slavery by a mysterious Pakistani
officer, Caleb carries the weight of a debt that must be paid in
blood. The road has been long and fraught with uncertainty, but for
Caleb and Livvie, it’s all coming to an end. Can he surrender the
woman he loves for the sake of vengeance? Or will he make the ultimate
sacrifice?

Kane
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When DA Kim Fraser enters the lair of shifter Liam Morrissey to get
answers for a client accused of murder, she finds herself unable to
resist her attraction to this dangerous creature who is the only one
who can save her from a feral shifter bent on her destruction.
(Paranormal romance). Original.

Feral Sins
When female wolf shifter Taryn Warner first encounters Trey Coleman,
an alpha male wolf shifter with a dangerous reputation, she's
determined to resist his charms. But Taryn finds herself drawn in by
Trey's forceful demeanor and arctic-blue eyes, and she eventually
agrees to enter an uneasy alliance with him. If the two succeed in
convincing their respective packs that they've chosen each other as
mates, Trey will win valuable political allies, while Taryn will
escape an odious arranged mating. Will they be able to maintain the
clear heads needed to pull off the deception?

From Rags
FROM THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING AUTHOR OF FATES AND FURIES In the
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fields of western New York State in the 1970s, on the grounds of a
decaying mansion called Arcadia House, a few dozen idealists set out
to live off the land. Abe and Hannah’s only child, Bit, is born into
the commune soon after its creation. He grows up there, becoming
deeply attached to Arcadia's way of life and everyone within it, in
particular the beautiful but troubled Helle. While Arcadia rises and
falls, Bit, too, ages and changes. He needs to find a way to live in
the world beyond Arcadia, but can he let go of the past to forge a new
start?

Arcadia
Part of a small demon lair in Las Vegas, tattooist Harper Wallis lives
a pretty simple life. That changes overnight when she discovers that
her psychic mate, or 'anchor', is a guy who's rumoured to be the most
powerful demon in existence. Compelling, full of secrets and armed
with raw sexuality, Knox Thorne is determined to claim her as his
anchor, creating a psychic bond that will prevent their inner demons
from ever turning rogue. The billionaire also wants Harper in his bed.
She's not so sure she wants either of those things. No one seems to
know what breed of demon Knox is, only that he's more dangerous than
anything she's ever before encountered. But he refuses to walk away.
Page 28/32

Online PDF Feral Sins The Phoenix Pack Book 1
And when an unknown danger starts closing in on Harper, it seems that
Knox is the only one who can keep her safe. As Prime of his Las Vegas
lair and a successful businessman, Knox Thorne is used to being in
control. He's also used to people fearing and obeying him. Harper does
neither, which unexpectedly amuses him. Unpredictable, elusive and
complex, she draws Knox and his inner demon like nothing ever has.
Knox is used to getting what he wants, and he wants Harper. He'll have
her, and he'll keep her safe from the threat that looms over her.
Because Knox protects what's his. He won't allow anyone to take her
from him. Even if it will mean letting the demon inside him rise and
wreak the havoc it was created to make.

Breaking Mr. Cane
Half-shifter Shaya may hold a submissive role in her wolf pack, but
she refuses to let an Alpha male interfere in her life. When Nick
refuses to claim her as his mate, she runs off to hide among the
humans. Nick can barely control his urges for Shaya, but knows his
degenerative brain condition will ultimately destroy him. Yet when she
runs away he pursues her-- and discovers Shaya's feisty and passionate
side in the process.
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Shadows
They may not be made for each other, but animal instincts are
impossible to ignore. Madisyn Drake is a rare breed of cat shiftera
loner, unpredictably wild, and emotionally distant. A recent betrayal
has left her ready to sharpen her claws on the next man she seesuntil
a prowling wolf with steel-gray eyes and a brooding dark edge
challenges her distrust. No matter how fully he satisfies her touchhunger, Madisyn's not ready to open up again, even if it is oh so
gratifying. Bracken Slater has earned his reputation as an indomitable
predator. Once broken by grief and guilt, Brack is feeling alive
again, thanks to the heady scent of this independent feline.
Convincing her that they're meant for each other is going to take more
than branding Madisyn's beautiful neck. She's not interested in
joining an unfamiliar pack, much less answering to an alpha. But when
threats from both their pasts take shape, their unexpected destiny may
be the only thing that can save them.
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